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Hi newcomer!  Do you want to hear about a fun event called Trunk-or-Treat?  Great!!  Trunk-or-Treat 
is a fun event that happens in October (usually on Halloween).  So anyway, you go to a big, green, 
wide field where you basically do Trick-or-Treat, but instead of just walking up to boring old houses, 
you go to each trunk of a car, or sometimes people even set up little haunted houses.  You should 
go to Trunk-or-Treat because you get lots of king-sized Snicker bars and Reese’s, including the 
other great candies.

Guess what!  You even get to pick your own stylish costume, whether it is a scary pirate, a pretty 
princess, or even a brain-eating zombie.  Also if you bring your own car to Trunk-or-Treat you can 
decorate it any way you think is scary.  For example, it can be Area 51, a graveyard, or a haunted 
house.  Keep one eye open so you can see your friends get scared silly!!

Trunk-or-Treat is a great opportunity to meet new friends your age.  Plus you can also get 
unbelievable great tasting food at their concession stand.  Did you know that they have some great 
music there like Country, Pop, and Rock for you to get your jam on!!!

Safety comes first, right?  If you agree with me you’ll love Trunk-or-Treat because Trunk-or-Treat is 
run by the Police and Fire Departments and held at the local Elks Club.  Also you will find there is a 
fun contest at Trunk-or-Treat for the best decorated trunk in Trunk-or-Treat.  Trunk-or-Treat is 
sooooo much fun!!!!!!!!!! 


